
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Volunteer Appreciation Tea    

On Thursday, May 30th, EES staff will host an afternoon tea to 

celebrate the volunteers who have supported our school this 

year.  We have been so fortunate to have many people who 

provide support to our school.  The gift of time is one of the most 

generous things you can share and we sincerely appreciate all 

that you do to enrich the students’ experience at Errington 

Elementary School!  If you have volunteered at any point during 

the school year (in or out of school), please join us in the library 

and foyer on May 30th between 1:00 and 1:45.  We ask that you 

RSVP to Alicia or Dee in the office (250-248-8446) 
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